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NOTICE OF 
PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISION 

MEETING CANCELLATION 
 
 

THE CITY OF GROVE 
PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION 
REGULAR MEETING SCHEDULED FOR 

TUESDAY, JUNE 11, 2019 AT 3:00 P.M. 
HAS BEEN CANCELED 

 
THE NEXT REGULAR MEETING 

IS SCHEDULED FOR 
TUESDAY, JULY 9, 2019 AT 3:00 P.M. 

ROOM 5 CITY HALL – 104 W. 3RD GROVE, OK 


